
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am sure like us you really cannot quite believe that another academic year is nearly over. 
As I look at our children they really do look 'ready' for their next class. At Knypersley we 
recognise how daunting a new beginning, transitioning to a new class and year group can be  
for both child and their family. It can also be an exciting opportunity. 
 
Over the coming weeks your child's new class teacher will be visiting their current class 
during lessons. This will provide the teacher with a good understanding of how your child 
learns, the pace of their work and current expectations. If your child has a specific special 
educational need additional handover discussions and observations will take place. Teachers 
have also planned to share relevant documentation inclusive of current targets.  
 
We would also like to invite you to our 'Welcome To' meetings WC 20th June: 
 

WC 20th June  6pm  

Year 1 Wednesday 22nd June 6pm  

Year 2 Monday 20th June 6pm 

Year 3 Tuesday 21st June 6pm  

Year 4 Thursday 23rd June 6pm  

 
This week we will be launching our transition activities through our 'Moving Up Day' on 
Thursday 16th June. 
 
On page 2 of this letter you will see a table of where your child will be moving to in 
September along with their new class teachers names so that you as a family can familiarise 
yourselves. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Classes Academic year 2022/2023  
  

Current Class New Class New Class Teaher 
New Teaching 

Assistant 

Busy Bees Class 2 
Mrs Sigley & Mrs 

Faulkner 

Mrs Hadnum-

Bibby  

Creative 

Caterpillars 
Class 3 Mrs Egerton 

Miss Bailey 

Class 2 Class 4 Miss Mountford 
Mrs Porter & Mrs 

Sandbach 

Class 3 Class 5 Mrs Harvey Mrs Johnson 

Class 4 Class 6 Mrs Beckett Mrs Hill 

Class 5 Class 7 Mrs Minton Mrs Bible 

Class 6 Class 9 Mr Gillespie 
Miss Naughten & 

Mrs Hackney 

Class 7 Class 8 Mr Evans Mrs Taylor 

 
We look forward to working in partnership as we prepare to say farewell to your child's 
current class teacher and hello to the new. It is testament to the Knypersley staff and our 
wonderful children that they feel so secure and happy.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Z.L. Cooper 
 
Headteacher 
Knypersley First School 

 


